
 

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Financial Assistance for Loughton organisations 

Closing Date is 31 December 2023 
 
 
Loughton’s local groups, organisations and charities are invited to apply to the Town Council for financial 
assistance for the period from April 2024 – March 2025. 
 
The closing date for receipt of completed applications is fast approaching and all grants need to be at 
the Council Offices at Buckingham Court, by 31 December 2023. 
 
In this current financial year, we have helped 20 applicants totalling over £35,400 to improve or maintain 
their services to the local community. This sum includes the continued support for the Loughton Branch 
of the Epping Forest District Citizens Advice, which gives valuable free help and advice to all that request 
it.   
 
If you are part of a local organisation that is delivering excellent work for local people in Loughton and 
require some additional funds, then an application form can be downloaded from 
Financial Assistance app form 2024-25 REV.docx (live.com) or contact the council offices for more 
information. 
 

 
For more information contact: 
 
Kim Lumb 
Deputy Town Clerk / RFO 
Loughton Town Council 
1 Buckingham Court 
Loughton IG10 2QZ 
Tel no:   020 8508 4200 
Email:  contact@loughton-tc.gov.uk 
 
 
Date:  9 November 2023  

https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.loughton-tc.gov.uk%2F_UserFiles%2FFiles%2FDocuments%2520and%2520Policies%2FFinancial%2520Assistance%2520app%2520form%25202024-25%2520REV.docx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK

